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The  Saint  John  Police  are  seeking  the  public’s  assistance  in  identifying  the
suspect in a theft investigation. 

It is reported that: 

On Tuesday, August 27 5, 2024, several tools were reported stolen from a vehicle.
The vehicle was parked in the 100-block area of Prince Edward Street.  

Surveillance video was subsequently reviewed, and it was observed that a male
wearing a black hoodie, grey sweatpants, and a blue hat was seen going into the
vehicle and leaving with a bag. 

Police are seeking to identify the suspect in the photograph. 

If you can identify the suspect in the photograph or, anyone with information is
asked to contact the Saint John Police Force at 1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to
remain  anonymous,  contact  Crimestoppers  at  1-800-222-8477  or  1-800-222-
T.I.P.S.  
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